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NCR offices, comments closed for Fourth of July

Pam Cohen   |  Jul. 4, 2012  NCR Today 

Happy Independence Day, everyone! (And to our international readers, happy regular July 4!)

NCR's offices are closed today for the holiday, and to avoid pileups in the comments section, we have decided 
to turn comments off for the day, since no new content will be posted.

We apologize for any inconvenience but we hope you will use this opportunity to celebrate America and enjoy 
some relaxing time with friends and family.

The comments section will return in full force on Thursday, when the NCR offices reopen.
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